
The Friends of St Luke’s 

Extraordinary Wonky Bar 
Sale 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in pre orders for 
‘Wonky Bars’.   

The children will be given their pre ordered ‘Wonky Bar’ in 
class at the end of the school day tomorrow. 

There will also be ‘Wonky Bars’ on sale in the school 
playground from 3.15pm tomorrow (07/03/24). 

There are a variety of bars (allergies catered for) which will 
be wrapped in a ‘Wonky Bar’ wrapper.   

On unwrapping the ‘Wonky Bar’ there will be two surprises 
— which chocolate bar you have received and whether or 

not you have won a prize. 

A sticker is on the back of all the ‘Wonky Bars’  to inform 
you whether you are one of the lucky winners of one of the 

fantastic golden ticket prizes. 

Ultimately everyone is a winner as you will have a delicious 
‘Wonky Bar’ of chocolate to enjoy!  


